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CERTIFIED MAIL - RETURN RECEIPT REQUESTED 

June 28, 2013 

Peter Maggiore 
Assistant Manager 
U.S. Department of Energy 
National Nuclear Security Administration 
Los Alamos Site Office 
3747 West Jemez Rd, MS A316 
Los Alamos. NM 87544 

RE: APPROVAL 

Jeffrey D. Mousseau 
Associate Director Environmental Programs 
Los Alamos National Security, L.L.C. 
P.O. Box 1663, MS M991 
Los Alamos, NM 87545 

EXTENSION REQUEST TO COMPLETE 
RECONFIGURATION AND TO SUBMIT SUMMARY REPORTS FOR WELLS 
CdV-16-4ip, CdV-R-15-3, AND CdV-R-37-2 
LOS ALAMOS NATIONAL LABORATORY 
EPA ID#NM0890018 
HWB-LANL-13-011 

Dear Messrs. Maggiore and Mousseau: 

The New Mexico Environment Department (NMED) is in receipt of the United States 
Department of Energy (DOE) and Los Alamos National Security, L.L.C.'s (collectively, 
the Permittees) document entitled Request for Extension to Complete Reconfiguration 
and Submit Summary Reports for Wells CdV-16-4ip, CdV-R-15-3, and CdV-R-37-2 
(Reconfigurations) dated June 14, 2013 and referenced by EP2013-0090. 

The Permittees request the extension due to delays in receipt of funding and to make use 
of drilling equipment already mobilized to the Facility to conduct work on regional 
aquifer wells R-22, R-28 and R-42. The request is to combine the due date for 
completion of the reconfigurations and submittal of the summary report to one due date. 
The combined due date accounts for the uncertainty in the availability of the drilling 
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equipment, currently completing other tasks at the Facility, to accomplish the 
reconfigurations. 

The Permittees have shown good cause for the extension. The date for completion of the 
well reconfigurations and submittal of the summary reports has been changed from June 
30, 2013 and August 31, 2013, respectively to September 30,2013, as requested. 

Please contact Dave Cobrain at (505) 476-6055 if you have questions. 

Sincerely, 

John E. Kieling 
Chief 
Hazardous Waste Bureau 

cc: T. Blaine, NMED EHD 
D. Cobrain, NMED HWB 
N. Dhawan, NMED HWB 
B. Wear, NMED HWB 
M. Dale, NMED HWB 
J. Kulis, NMED HWB 
S. Yanicak, NMED DOE OB, MS M894 
L. King, EPA 6PD-N 
S. Paris, EP-CAP, MS A992 
C. Rodriguez, DOE-LASO, MS A316 
H. Shen, DOE-LASO, MS A316 

File: Reading and LANL 2013 -Groundwater, TA-16, Water Canyon Watershed, Canon de Valle, CdV-
16-4ip, CdV-R-15-3, and CdV-R-37-2 
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